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Notice of competition for a Judge

Start of publication: 22.07.2019
End of publication: indefinite

The Riigikohus (SUPREME Court) publishes a notice on the basis of § 53 (3) of the judicial Act (KS) .

The President of the Supreme Court will open an open competition for the POST of state JUDGE to be
vacant IN the Criminal Chamber of the Supreme Court as of 4 January 2020.

An applicant for the post of judge of a State must satisfy the requirements of the Judge as laid down in
the Law on the Judiciary.

Please submit the application in the name of the President of the Riigikohus at Veski 32, 50409 Tartu or
electronically at info@riigikohus.ee, together with the full curriculum vitae (CV) and copies of the
certificates of Citizenship and qualifications. The deadline for submission of documents is 22.08.2019.

Further information on the competition for judges and the documents required for the application can be
obtained by phone 730 9035 from the Riigikohus (Supreme Court).
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